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30th January 2014



FROM CYNTHIA ATIENO 
TO SPONSOR DORA KRISTIN 

Dear Sponsor Dora,

RE: THREE MONTHS DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2013 TO JANUARY 2014

Happy New Year!

Wishing you happy New Year from Cynthia Atieno, a lovely, shy little girl. 

Atieno was happy on Christmas dinner; she invited one friend who joined her. They enjoyed the sweet smelling dishes like chicken, fish, meat, ugali , we had also chips and chapattis. Cythia love eating chapatis and meat, her friend likes chicken and ugali. 

All children were happy and their friends they invited, they enjoyed my birthday cake, all children tasted and they were all happy. 

Cynthia your foster daughter is fine in health and happy with her new class. 

Thank you for supporting Cynthia. 

Best regards, 


Lucy Odipo.

